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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Easthampstead Baptist Community Carol Celebration 2022. 
 
Year 3 have been invited to attend, and perform at, a community carol concert at Easthampstead Baptist 
Church on Tuesday 6th December at 7.00pm.   
 
The children will be required to arrive at the church at 5.00pm for a rehearsal before the event starts at 
7.00pm.  
 
Please bring your child to the church for 5.00pm and if you are not attending the event collect them again 
at about 8.00pm 
 
Before the concert, the children will be able to have something to eat and drink. Please provide them with 
a packed tea.  Please ensure your child is wearing school uniform for the performance.  
 
Parents of children who are able to perform are invited to attend the concert at 7pm.  
 
If your child is able to take part in the event, please complete the online consent form by Friday 18th 
November.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/5k9qBWm6sd 
        
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Davis  
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